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 Colette Osborne 

for North Camden 

Housing Co-op

COMMNT2014/1495/P 18/12/2014  13:55:45 As the owners of 13 Mansfield Rd we are very concerned about the planned over development of the 

neighbouring property and the impact on our tenants and our building.

The planned building is large and too dominant.  It will block light and outlook for our tenants.

We have concerns about the planned large basement development.

It is clear that the information that the applicant has provided

is inadequate and a contravention of CPG4 and DP27. Proper investigation of the site has not been 

carried out. We are not content that these issues can be dealt with as a party wall matter. 

The proposed

basement development extends for the full width of the site and will affect the foundations of our 

building.  Any pilings or strengthening works will be noisy and disruptive for out tenants.

NCHC

Unit 33 Bickerton 

House

Bickerton Rd

London

N19 5JT

 On behalf of Mrs 

Baybars

COMMNT2014/1495/P 18/12/2014  17:10:33 Mrs Baybars of 7 Mansfield Road who does not use a computer has asked me to tell you that the 

depiction of her property at ground floor level is inaccurate. The passage way is not as long as is 

shown. The first 'externa'l store is fact an historic internal store occupying the whole space between the 

original side wall of no7 to the boundary.from the

7 Maansfield Road

London NW3 2JD
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